

November 3, 2017

To: Dylan Rodríguez, Chair

**Riverside Division** 

From: Tim Paine, Chair

Committee on Educational Policy

Re: Proposed Changes to GSoE Bylaws 1.1 to 5.1.1

The Committee on Educational Policy reviewed the proposed changes to GSoE Bylaws 1.1 to 5.1.1 at their November 3, 2017 meeting and voted to support the proposed changes. The Committee recommends that the School update their Regulations to include regulations for their instruction of undergraduate education to reflect the recently approved B.A. in Education, Society, and Human Development.